SENT VIA U.S.CERTIFIED MAIL
July 26, 2016

Ohio Division of Liquor Control
6606 Tussing Road

P.O. Box 4005

Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068-9005

Re: Liquor Permit #935794101548
Dear Licensing Processing Authority:

Our city agency received this permit in my office and at this time we would like to ask for 30
day extension from the August 22, 2016 deadline date at the request of our Trotwood City
Council. They will be out on recess during the month of August, therefore, this permit will
be before them for their review at the Tuesday, September 6, 2016 regular city council
meeting.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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Clerk of Council
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Quincy E. Pope, City Manager
Deputy Police Chief John Porter









